To Mr. H. Mills, *Chief Executive,
Sperrin Lakeland Trust.

Received

11 8 0

Subject: Incompetence of Dr. O' Donohoe

Dr. Mr. Mills

In my previous letter I had mentioned that there are a few more instances of mismanagement of children by Dr. O' Donohoe. The medical staff in the Erne and TCH know about them but nobody talks about it. At a recent meeting with Dr. Kelly and Mr. Fee I was told by Dr. Kelly, and rightly so, that the Trust cannot act on rumours. There has to be some evidence. I am now providing you with evidence. I am now informing you about a child

only and no other paediatrician was involved in her care. (Please find enclosed the copies of the relevant pages of



ı

I am once again informing the Trust about the mismanagement of children by Dr. O' Donohoe.

I just think how long are we going to close our ranks and stay quiet? How long is this kind of culture in NHS is going to prevail? How long are we going to let patients suffer and say nothing?

Yours Sincerely

Dr. M Asghar Erne Hospital

Enniskillen

copy to

- 1. Dr. C. Halahakoon, consultant paediatrician, Erne hospital
- 2. Mrs. E. Miller, clinical services manager, SLT
- 3-Dr. J. Kelly, director and consultant physician, Erne hospital
 - 4. Dr. M.P.S. Varma, consultant physician, Erne hospital
 - 5. Dr. T. Anderson, consultant obstetrician, Erne hospital
 - 6. Dr. Hodkinson, chairman medical staff committee, TCH
 - 7. Mr. E. Fee, director, acute hospital services, SLT.